
 

SPC Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts - Boys in Grades 1-8​
FIRST CUB SCOUT DEN MEETING OF THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR: 

WHEN:  MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH AT 3PM (right after school)|​
WHERE: DUFFIN HALL​
WHO: ALL 1ST THROUGH 5TH GRADE CUB SCOUTS 

SPECIFICS: ​
All 1st grade parents should bring their new scouts to this Den meeting. For subsequent 
meetings (with your approval), a Scout Leader will walk your scouts from the SPC School office 
to Duffin Hall after school. 

All 2nd grade scouts will be walked from the SPC School office to Duffin Hall by a Scout Leader 
for the meeting. 

All 3rd grade through 5th grade scouts should walk over to Duffin Hall as a group for the 
meeting. 

Drinks and Snacks will be provided for the scouts (don't forget to sign up to bring snacks/drinks 
for a meeting this school year). 

The meeting ends at 4:15pm and parents should pick up their scouts by 4:30pm. 

Since we are forming a new 1st grade "Wolf" Den, we will need at least two parents to sign up 
as leaders in order to move forward with the new Den. 

Any questions: contact Ken Kulas (SPC Pack 24 Committee Chairman) at kulasken@gmail.com​
 

 


